
A Note From Our Principal

Dear Families,

Happy February! The new year is off to a wonderful start, and we’re excited for what’s to come. With

Valentine’s Day just around the corner, we’re looking forward to celebrating love, friendship, and

kindness with your little ones through fun and meaningful activities! As always, it is an honor to

work with and watch your children grow. Thank you for choosing our preschool for your family.

Sincerely,

Dominique Ellison

Black History Month

February is Black History Month, a time to celebrate the achievements and contributions of African

Americans throughout history. In our classrooms, we’ll be exploring stories of inspiring people, both

near and far, through books, activities, and conversations that help our students appreciate their

impact on the world.

Valentine’s Day

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 14th. Children are invited to bring in

valentines to share with their classmates and will participate in Valentine-themed activities

throughout the day.

Family Referral Bonus
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Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need of care who just relocated to

the area, or a family member who is seeking a new preschool for their child? When you refer a

friend and they enroll, you’re eligible for a free week of tuition. Ask us for details!

Important Dates

February 2nd, 2025 – Groundhog Day

February 14th, 2025 – Valentine's Day-wear RED OR PINK

February 14th, 2025- Valentines' Day Parties

February 17th, 2025 – School CLOSED for Professional Development Day

February 17th, 2025- Presidents Day

February 20th, 2025- Dental Month Visit for Toddlers-Pre-K

February 21st, 2025- Parent Appreciation Day Breakfast

February 28th, 2025- Ramadan Begins

February 28th, 2025- Pajama Day

Parents Night Out TBD

New On Our Preschool Blog

5 Books to Read With Children in Honor of Black History Month

Black History Month is a time to celebrate Black Americans and their important role in U.S. history.

In our schools, children learn about Black culture and heritage through books, activities, and

discussions. While we talk about and celebrate diversity all year, February is a special time to honor

Black history and learn more about its significance.

Here are five great books for children about Black history and celebrating what makes us unique

and special. They are sure to inspire, teach, and engage.

Dream Big, Little One by Vashti Harrison (ages 1+)

This book introduces young readers to Black women who changed the world. It encourages

children to dream big like Mae Jemison, be brave like Maya Angelou, and be creative like Alma

Woodsey Thomas. It is a perfect bedtime story to inspire big dreams!

Whoever You Are by Mem Fox (ages 2+)

This story celebrates the many kinds of children and ways of life all over the world. Readers will

learn that, though others may look, speak, and live differently, they all share the same feelings and

experiences. They will discover that we all are a lot alike.

Just Like Your Daddy by Tiffany Parker (ages 3+)

This expressive story is filled with an abundance of affirmations that are meant to uplift and

empower children. It also shines a bright light on fathers and depicts the strong and special

relationship between a Black father and son.

Last Stop on Market Street by Matt de la Peña and Christian Robinson (ages 3+)

In this heartwarming story, a young boy and his grandmother take a bus ride through their

neighborhood. On their journey, they encounter all sorts of people and opportunities to look on the

bright side. The book teaches how to see the beauty in everyday life and reminds us to appreciate

every person.
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Communicate quickly and effectively with interactive newsletters.

Smore empowers educators to connect with their community, streamline school communications,

and increase engagement.

Create a newsletter

The Year We Learned to Fly by Jacqueline Woodson (ages 4+)

The Year We Learned to Fly is about a brother and sister who face challenges. When they feel

stuck, their grandmother teaches them to use their imagination to "fly" and escape. Children will

learn how creativity can help them through challenging times and how the wisdom of older

generations can guide them.

Chesterbrook Academy
Chesterbrook is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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